
FARM ISLAND TOWNSHIP

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

REGARDING PROPERTY 

ASSESSMENTS THIS 

MAY AFFECT YOUR 2021 

PROPERTY TAXES

The Board of Appeal and Equal-
ization for FARM ISLAND TOWN-
SHIP will meet on FRIDAY, APRIL 
17, 2020, AT 9:00 a.m.

AT THE FARM ISLAND TOWN 
HALL. The purpose of this meeting 
is to determine whether property in 
the jurisdiction has been properly 
valued and classified by the As-
sessor.

If you believe the value or 
classification of your property is 
incorrect, please contact your 
assessor’s office to discuss your 
concerns. If you disagree with the 
valuation or classification after 
discussing it with your assessor, 
you may appear before the local 
Board of Appeal and Equalization. 
The board will review volar assess-
ments and may make corrections 
asneeded. Generally, you must 
appeal to the local board before 
appealing to the County Board of 
Appeal and Equalization. Annual 
Road Review to follow
Signed,
/s/ Pamela J Landgren/ Clerk
03/31/2020
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